
2024 FRIDAY NIGHT COUPLES GOLF LEAGUE 
 

The Friday Night Couples League at Gaylord Golf Club will begin Friday, May 24, 2024 at 5:30 p.m.  The 
fee for the season will remain at $100 per couple.  This covers the weekly prize money of $90 and all of 
the prizes for our 18 hole Final Fling.  If you are not a member of Gaylord Golf Club, please contact JT for 
greens fees. 

Since you were a member of this league last season or would like to join this year, we need to know 
your intentions for the 2023 season.  We need a “YES” or “NO” response before May 10, 2023.  Please 
respond promptly.  We need this information to properly set up the season schedule. 

Please contact: 

Jay and Trisha Lindgren 

1915 Altorf Strasse 

Gaylord, MI  49735 

989-370-5095 

gaylordfnc@hotmail.com 

We will continue to rotate the schedule each week so you will be playing with different couples.  The 
“Final Fling” will be held on Sunday, September 8, 2024 this year.   

PLEASE MAKE CHECKS OUT TO “TRISHA LINDGREN”, for the $100 and mail to the above address or bring 
it with you on the first night of play. 

Meals may be paid (to the Club) in cash or charged to respective accounts or by check made out to 
“Gaylord Golf Club” the night of play.  Meal choices will be available at the time of host/hostess sign up.  
Once a meal has been chosen, it will be deleted from the list.  

Jay and Trisha Lindgren should be notified before noon on Monday if members will not be playing that 
Friday.  We must ask that you adhere to this for the convenience of scheduling.  Members scheduled to 
play are to come for dinner even if the game is cancelled due to inclement weather. 

Copies of the Rules, New Roster and Sub list will be passed out on the first night of play. 

Enclosed is a calendar for the season.  If you know ahead of time which Friday’s you cannot play, please 
indicate by an “X” through the specific Friday you cannot play.  Mail the calendar with your payment or 
bring it with you the first night of play.  We understand that all schedules aren’t necessarily written in 
stone.  So, if you find yours changes and can play after committing to non-play, we will do our best to 
accommodate you. 

We hope to see you on May 24th.  Please let Jay or Trisha know before noon on Monday, May 13th if you 
will not be playing on May 24th. 
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